
CENTRAL VERMONT RUNNERS
MARCH 24, 2024

Meeting called to order @ 4;10pm 
23 in attendance

The first order of business was to approve the minutes from last meeting, Manny made a motion 
to approve and Joe 2nd  motion passed.

Financial Report was given, club is in good standing.

Mission statement needs to be revised.

The club decided that if a race director would like to do a family rate or discount that is up to the 
race directors’ discretion to do so. The Race directors are going to meet to further the discission 
on this.

Club Elections
President – Heather Tomlins
Vice President – Tim Noonan
Financial Officer – John Valentine
Secretary – Cheryl Lasell
Members at Large – Anne Treadwell & Dot Helling
Motion to approve by Donna 2nd by Manny.

Membership Report from Stan
340 members 90 members need to renew this year, 14 new members this year.

Spring Grants – Ann Bushey
$400.00 to each club not to exceed a total of $5,000.00.
Motion to accept by Donna 2nd by Dot.

Equipment Needs for this year.
Bibs
Sandwich board- 8 Mile marker
Arrows

Amend the by-laws for a quorum.
The new by-law is 1% total membership but not fewer than 10 people in attendance.
Motion to accept by Bob 2nd by John motion passed.

Race Reports
New Years 179 entries 161 finishers
Millstone- Good race
Shamrock Shuffle- Good Race over 1,000 in attendance

Upcoming Races
Paul Mailman



Mutt strut
Adamant ½
Groton trail race
Bear Swamp – new race directors Mark Howard and Manny Sainz

Winters Group Runs
Well, attended this year, Heather is looking for a new person to take over as she will be 
busy in her new roll as President of the club.

Trail Runs start in mid-May Mark will be sending an email soon.

Next Meeting
June 3rd, 2024, location TBD

Other Business
The club would like a volunteer to do the Newsletter.
Tuesday night run a social plan.
Clothing order is in the works.
The club is going to purchase CVR coats for all the race directors.

Motion To Adjourn by Chris 2nd by Anne.

Meeting Adjourned @ 5:55


